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January 29, 1993

Ms. Juliet Shin

Alameda County Department Of
Environmental Protection

80 Swan Way, Room 200
Oakland, CA 94621

SUBJECT: ADDITIONAL SUBSURFACE-PUMP TEST
Site: 1127 Lincoln Avenue
Alameda, California

Dear Ms. Shin:

Enclosed for your review is a copy of the results of a pump test
that was completed at the above site. My records show that I may
not have furnished you with a copy of this report; however, if I
did, then please destroy this second copy.

I am evaluating all of the data obtained to date, and I expect to
submit a remediation plan shortly. It is understood that any plan
which will require working on the property will require the
property owner's approval.

If you have any gquestions or wish to discuss these reports, please
call me at (818) 505 2476.

Very truly yours,
Texaco Refining And Marketing Inc

lﬁf;ftoaﬁﬂﬁaiﬁ\
Bob Robles

Environmental Protection Coordinator
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Enclosure

Mr.Leo Pagano
1104 Fountain Street
Alameda, California 94501

California Regional Water Quality Control Board
San Francisco Bay Region

Attention: Rich Hiett

2201 Webster Street, Suite 500

Oakland, California 94612

RRZielnski-Richmond



